
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 

DISTRICT 140 WOMEN’S COMMITTEE 
 
Dear Members, 
 
The District 140 Leadership is interested in creating a National Women’s Committee as 
per Article 13.03 Letter “D” of the District bylaws, that encompasses all groups under 
District. The mandate of this Committee is to foster unity and create a platform for Local 
Committees to share input and ideas with one another. 
 
If you are interested in participating, please send your interest letter to the President 
dflowers@iam140.ca or the Secretary Treasurer aacrobati@iam140.ca of the District 
140, no later than Thursday, October 31, 2024. 
 
We look forward to your involvement. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
  

              
Dave Flowers    Alfredo Acrobati 
President & Directing   Secretary Treasurer 
General Chairperson   Transportation District 140 
Transportation District 140  IAMAW 
IAMAW 
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